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Comments: I believe that the Targhee expansion is overblown and grandiose. Expanding into the South Bowl

area would be quite destructive with road building, tree clearing for trails and lifts, heavy equipment access,

restaurant facilities and possible lighting at night for night skiing and snow making capabilities.  I cannot believe

that a 6000 foot restaurant is planned for one of the high ridges! Grand Targhee already has a permit to build a

lift on Peaked where the snow cat skiing exists.  Let them build this lift first and wait on other expansion projects.

 As the resort proposal states, several new miles of roads would need to be built and this is quite destructive to

the beauty of the area.  The numerous mountain bike trails in existence currently are just one example of a

permanent scar on the mountain. 

Please leave the beauty of the mountain alone.  Limit the amount of development.  Simplicity is what makes

Targhee a star. 

 

 

 

 


